



Learning Outside the Classroom Expo


Call for Providers


ASTA and NZAEE are running this Expo on the 13th of September 
and we would love you to be there.


You will need to be at the Western Springs Garden Community 
Hall at 3:00 p.m. on the 13th of September to set up your display.


Teachers from ECE, Primary, Intermediate and Secondary schools 
will start arriving from 3:30 p.m. 


This is your chance to share with teachers what you are doing and 
how you can encourage them to bring their classes into your 
specialist area.


To register your interest please fill out the form at this link.


For more information please contact

Sally Birdsall    s.birdsall@auckland.ac.nz 


Here is the link to venue map


LOOKING FOR
SOMETHING MORE 

FOR 2024?

LEARNING OUTSIDE THE CLASSROOM EXPO

Start the afternoon at 3:30 with afternoon tea 
At 4:00 spend time with our providers to see what they can offer
Educators from ECE through to Secondary School are welcome

RSVP here                    Venue Map here
Why not stay for Green Drinks? See below

W E D N E S D A Y  1 3  S E P T E M B E R ,  2 0 2 3
3 : 3 0  P M  -  6  P M

W E S T E R N  S P R I N G S  G A R D E N  C O M M U N I T Y  H A L L
 

Join us to meet a range of education representatives including mobile
providers who will bring the education to you

P r o v i d e r s  I n c l u d e :

T r e a d  L i g h t l y   
A m b u r y  P a r k  F a r m
B o t a n i c  G a r d e n s
Z e r o  W a s t e
a n d  m a n y  m o r e

https://forms.gle/ddK4Beiz1CT5aDYt9
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L7p4wQJf7qDV55EUddvxQOooWFLdcnNV/view?usp=sharing

